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Town of Hilton Head Island 
Design Review Board Special Meeting 

August 9, 2022, at 12:45 p.m. 
Benjamin M. Racusin Council Chambers  

MEETING MINUTES 
Present from the Board: Chair Cathy Foss; John Moleski, Annette Lippert, Ryan Bassett, 
Todd Theodore 
Present from Town Staff:  Chris Darnell, Urban Designer; Nicte Barrientos, Assistant 
Planner – Economic Development; Karen Knox, Senior Administrative Assistant, Brian 
Glover, Administrative Assistant 
 
1. Call to Order 

Chair Foss called the meeting to order at 12:45 p.m. 
2. FOIA Compliance – Public notification of this meeting has been published, posted, and 

distributed in compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act and the 
requirements of the Town of Hilton Head Island. 

3. Roll Call – As noted above. Mr. Carstens was excused. 
4. Presentation of Crystal Award to outgoing Board Member David McAllister. 

Chair Foss presented David McAllister with the Crystal Award and thanked him for his 
service to the Town of Hilton Head Island and the Design Review Board.  A reception 
immediately followed the presentation. 

5. Adjournment 
The meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m.  
 

Submitted by:  Karen Knox, Secretary 
Approved: August 23, 2022 


